
Superintendent Penca and School Board Members Listen to 
Summit Students

The third Student Advisory Committee 

Meeting takes place Friday, December 3 

this month during lunch. Superintendent 

Mike Penca is teaming up with school 

board members to come to Summit High 

School and listen to the thoughts and 

concerns of students and give them a 

voice in the decisions that impact them. 

The Student Advisory Committee was 

created with the purpose of giving 

students representation to the district and 

empower them to make positive changes 

to their school. This has resulted in 

positive changes for our school such as 

the water bottle filler implemented into 

our drinking fountain thanks to our 

students' input and our superintendent

and school board's desire to listen to 

students. 

We are very grateful for the committment 

of Superintendent Penca and the School 

board to understand the things that are 

important to the students they serve. We 

strongly encourage all students to come 

December 3 and have their voice heard.

Upcoming Student 
Advisory Meetings

Friday, December 3: 10:40-11:10

Thursday, January 20: 10:40-11:10

Friday, February 18: 10:40-11:10 

Monday, March 7: 10:40-11:10 

Thursday, April 7: 10:40-11:10 

Wednesday, May 4: 10:50-11:20

Finals Week Begins!
As Quarter 2 comes to a close, students at 

Summit High School prepare for Finals 

Week which takes place from Monday, 

December 13 to Friday, December 17. 

Final grades are posted on December 17 

so we encourage all families and students 

to reach out to teachers if there are any 

classes a student has a question about 

their grade. We will have an altered early 

release schedule from December 15 to 

December 17. Make this Finals Week a 

successful week.
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Thursday from 12:00PM to 2:00PM 

going forward. We thank Flagstaff Family 

Food Box for providing this opportunity.

Summit to Have Food Box Distribution 
Station

Starting Thursday, December 2, Summit 

will be a station for the distribution of 

food boxes  available to families every 


